
19 Glebe Place

Chelsea S.W. 3

24th November, 1933.

Dear Mrs. Russell,

Thank you for your letter of November 23r(i.

I Gould. speak on February 26th at the Peace Shop.

Por subject I would suggest either ^Literature and 

the Peace Ideal” or "Why Peace is not News". Perhaps 

you would let me know which you prefer.

Yours sincerely,


